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Distributed July 20, 2016 

 
NOCCCD Welcomes New Chancellor Dr. Cheryl A. Marshall! 

Highlights from her busy first two weeks 
 

Even prior to her start date, Dr. Marshall was a familiar face 
at many District-wide events, attending the spring "Coffees 
with the Board and Chancellor," meeting with 
constituencies, and participating in the hiring of Dr. Greg 
Schulz as Fullerton College's President.  
 
During her first two official weeks with NOCCCD, she 
joined Fullerton College administrators to discuss the 
facilities master plan with neighbors and held a 
Chancellor's Latino Community Advisory Committee 
meeting to discuss pressing matters in our region.  
 
In addition, she welcomed attendees to the July 6 
Baccalaureate Degree Pilot Program Summit at Cal 
State Fullerton. The all-day event provided an opportunity 
for over 160 faculty, staff, and administrators from California 
community colleges to learn from each other, prepare for 
upcoming accreditation visits, and continue to develop their 
curriculum, among others.  

 
Lastly, Dr. Marshall spent an afternoon with SCE Interim Provost Valentina Purtell, meeting with 
SCE's deans and staff, and touring the school's three centers and its new North Orange 
County Regional Consortium (NOCRC) Office on Euclid Avenue in Anaheim. 

 
To learn more about Dr. Marshall, please visit the Chancellor's Office portion of the District 
website. Click on the photos below to view the Baccalaureate Degree Summit and SCE Site 
Visit galleries.   

https://t.e2ma.net/click/tj27h/l5x0fp/dj76mb
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United Faculty Ratifies Tentative Agreement     

 

Thank you to all who participated in the voting of United Faculty’s Tentative Agreement. After 
ratification from the UF membership, the Tentative Agreement was approved by the NOCCCD 
Board of Trustees at their June 28 meeting. 
 
The two-year agreement with the District, for the 2016-17 and 2017-18 academic years, is a 
collaborative effort towards achieving comparable wages and benefits. For specific information 
regarding the tentative agreement, please contact your UF leadership team.  
 

 

 
Educational Services & Technology Welcomes Brian Stern   

 
The District’s Educational Services & Technology 
department welcomed Brian Stern earlier this month as 
the new Senior Research and Planning Analyst. He has 
over 20 years of experience in education, and most 
recently served as a research analyst at Cal State 
Fullerton, where he provided data and decision-making 
support for the Provost and Academic Affairs, and 
developed dashboards for the CSU Chancellor’s Office 
to monitor students' success.  
 
He earned his bachelor’s degree in social work from San 
Diego State University, a master of social work degree in 
social welfare, and is currently working on his Ph.D. in 
higher education administration from the University of 
Phoenix.  
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Personnel Changes in Finance Departments 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From left to right: Kashu Vyas, Ivy Hwee, Rodrigo Garcia, and Terry Cox 

In addition to welcoming our new Chancellor and Brian to the District Office, we’ve had a few 
interim promotions in the finance areas of Fullerton College, School of Continuing Education, 
and District Office. To keep your directory up-to-date, here is the District-wide shuffle:  
 

Fullerton College 
Interim Vice President of Administrative Services 

Rodrigo Garcia  
rgarcia1@fullcoll.edu 

(714) 992-7017 
 

School of Continuing Education 
Interim Manager of Administrative Services 

Terry Cox 
tcox@sce.edu 
(714) 808-4672 

 
District Office 

Fred Williams has returned to his permanent role as Vice Chancellor of Finance & 
Facilities. You can reach Fred at fwilliams@nocccd.edu or (714) 808-4746.  

 
Interim Director of Fiscal Affairs 

Kashu Vyas 
kvyas@nocccd.edu  

(714) 808-4751 
 

Interim Manager of Fiscal Affairs  
Ivy Hwee 

ihwee@nocccd.edu 
(714) 808-4750 

 

mailto:rgarcia1@fullcoll.edu?subject=
mailto:tcox@sce.edu?subject=
mailto:fwilliams@nocccd.edu?subject=
mailto:kvyas@nocccd.edu?subject=
mailto:ihwee@nocccd.edu?subject=
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Interim Accounting Specialist 
Linda Baxter 

lbaxter@nocccd.edu 
(714) 808-4730 

 
Congratulations to everyone on their new roles within the District!  
 

  

 
Pokémon Go Comes to NOCCCD   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
While some may argue that it's just a game, for a Fullerton College student and his friend, 
Pokémon Go was an accidental way to help police arrest a man! 
 
At SCE's Cypress Center, the game pays tribute to former DSPS (now DSS) Director Dr. Kim 
Bartlett, by showcasing her memorial as a "Poké stop." 
 
And at the Anaheim Campus—aka "NOCCCD Triple Flame"—you never know what or who 
you'll find in the hallways. 
 
Read this Vox.com article for an explanation on the "augmented reality" game that is sending 
the masses outdoors, glued to their cellphones in search of the elusive Pokémon. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

mailto:lbaxter@nocccd.edu
https://t.e2ma.net/click/tj27h/l5x0fp/19b7mb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/tj27h/l5x0fp/h2c7mb
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Don't Forget to Enter Our #SummerSelfie Photo Contest!  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo tagged on our Instagram account from Cypress College English Professor  
Kendyl Palmer, during the District-wide new faculty orientation 

 
Summer was made for vacations, lots of ice cream, and of course...selfies!  
 
Send us your best selfies, vacation pics, and family photos through August 19. The most 
creative photo will earn a prize at the beginning of the fall semester and be featured in 
inside/NOCCCD.   
 
Simply email us or tag #NOCCCD on any of our social media channels. Have fun and good 
luck!  

 
Twitter 

Instagram 
Facebook 

publicaffairs@nocccd.edu 
 
 

 
 

District Governance Meeting Schedule for August 
Meeting Agendas and Approved Minutes are Available Here 

 

Council on Budget and Facilities (CBF): August 8 
Second Monday of the month, 2 p.m., Room 105 Anaheim Campus 
*Videoconferencing of the meeting is available in Room 301 at Cypress College, and in the 
President’s Conference Room A at Fullerton College.  
 
 
 
 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/9fi6h/l5x0fp/pcutmb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/9fi6h/l5x0fp/54utmb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/9fi6h/l5x0fp/lxvtmb
mailto:publicaffairs@nocccd.edu?subject=Summer%20Selfies
http://www.nocccd.edu/district-governance
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District Consultation Council (DCC): August 22 
4th Monday of the month, 2 p.m., Room 105, Anaheim Campus 
*Videoconferencing of the meeting is available in Room 301 at Cypress College, and in the 
President's Conference Room A at Fullerton College.  
 
 
 
 

Office of Public & Governmental Affairs 
 

www.nocccd.edu 
publicaffairs@nocccd.edu 

(714) 808-4831

http://www.nocccd.edu/
mailto:publicaffairs@nocccd.edu

